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December
             HAP North: 847-721-6402
Site Director: Donna Brosmith
[bookmark: _GoBack]Instructors: Jocelyn, Jessica, Sean, Helen, Savannah, Maria, Premavathi, Julissa, Nibedita

Should your child be absent from HAP, please call 847-721-6402
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·  Wednesday December 12th is an early release day.
· Winter Break is December 21st-December 31st.
· We will be having our Holiday Party on December 20th.
· During the month of December we will be making decorations for our party.                        


                                                                                                                                                      Notes:
AM: 6:00am until 8:10am       PM: 3:00pm until 6:00pm

AM Specific Drop Off Procedures: 
Drop Off at front doors of Elementary North:  6am – 7am
Drop Off at back door (west side) of Elementary North: 7am – 7:30am
PM Pick Up: at front doors of Elementary North





Electronics        
We have similar rules/policies to cell phones and technology as the school. Cell phones, ipads and other electronics are not allowed to be used during HAP. If a student needs to use it for their homework they will be allowed. Students need to inform us if they need to use electronics for this purpose. 

                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                  
       

Snacks:
We provide a small snack in the AM and PM Program.
All of our snacks are peanut and tree nut free.
Please feel free to bring in your own snack as well- the kids get hungry when they are having fun!         
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